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Ed & Sheila Varner, Owners
Peter Surette ~ Bruce Varner
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Our Commitment
~ People You Trust

~ Options You Want
~ Value You Deserve

Spacious Chapel, Reception & Visitation Facilities
Guaranteed Pre-Arranged Funeral Plans
Courteous & Personal 24 Hour Service

55 Young St
Truro

www.mattatallvarnerfh.com
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Fred Richard and Logan Spencer, of Cobequid
Legion Branch #72, Great Village salute as they
lay a wreath on behalf of Branch#72 at the
Cenotaph in Londonderry. (Harrington Photo)

Old Scotia Pipes & Drums participated in the
Remembrance Day Parades in Great Village and
Londonderry on Nov. 11th. (Harrington Photo)

Liam Boyd places his poppy in the soldier’s hel-
met following the Remembrance Day Service on
Nov. 11th in Londonderry. (Harrington Photo)

John Jessome (right), assisted by Fred
Richard, placed a wreath “In Memory of Those
Who Served” at the Cenotaph in Londonderry on
behalf of the Citizens of Londonderry.
(Harrington Photo)

Color Party flags are lowered during the playing
of Reveille. The Londonderry Remembrance Day
Service was well attended on Nov. 11th.
(Harrington Photo)

Amanda Langille layed a wreath on behalf of the
Londonderry Community Church at the
Londonderry Remembrance Day Service on Nov.
11th. (Harrington Photo)Chaplin Ken Kennedy reads scripture passages

during the Remembrance Day Service at the
Cenotaph in Great Village. (Harrington Photo)Thirty four wreaths and crosses adorn the

Cenotaph in Great Village following the
Remembrance Day Service. (Harrington Photo)

These youngsters were dressed warm for the
cool November morning. It was good to see
many children in the crowd gathered at the
Cenotaph in Great Village. (Harringon Photo)

The Remembrance Day Parade, led by the Legion Color Party, makes its way to the Cenotaph in Great
Village on Nov. 11th. (Harrington Photo)

Jenna and Jacob Spencer laid a wreath in memory of
their Great Great Grandfather Arthur Miller, KIA,
member of the 25th Battalion. (Harrington Photo)

Taking time to remember on Nov.11th.
(Harrington Photo)

Members of the Great Village & District Fire
Brigade took part in the Remembrance Day
Parade on Nov. 11th. (Harrington Photo)

Diana Frizzell, Petty Officer 2nd Class, salutes
from the crowd as Reveille is played at the
Cenotaph in Great Village. (Harrington Photo)

Cool sunny weather blessed the Remembrance
Day Service at the Cenotaph in Great Village on
Nov. 11th . (Harrington Photo)

Fred Richard assists Riley McMullen and Ethan
Beazley as they lay a wreath on behalf of Great
Village Elementary students. (Harrington Photo)

MLA Karen Casey and Walter Perrin, one of the
oldest members of Cobequid Legion Branch #72,
Great Village are pictured at the Remembrance
Day Service in Londonderry on Nov. 11th.
(Harrington Photo)

Remembrance in LondonderryRemembrance in Great Village


